
 

 

 

Friday 10th April 

Hello everyone! I hope you are all well and have been enjoying the 

gorgeous weather. Over the couple of weeks we have been busy trying 

to complete a 1000 piece jigsaw together. It was very tricky at times 

to find the right pieces, but it was good fun and a great feeling to 

complete it this morning. I’ve been busy in the garden again although 

my next challenge is how to keep my two chickens Bluebell and Hazel 

out of my raised beds! They are very cheeky! 

     
I’ll write again soon. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x 


